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From: guWon@me1OQSt.flI
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 9:32 AM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Support for roof top solar

I want the state of New Hampshire to support roof-top solar projects for home and business
installations. The state needs diversified sources of power generation, and roof-top solar must be an
important component. I am concerned about the loss of farmland due to current economic constraints
particularly increasing challenges with price supports for dairy production and also the impact of wind
projects on ridge-top views and tourism. (However, I am a supporter of well-sited wind projects.) Roof-
top solar is a less intrusive solution to our energy mix; it provides an alternative to development projects
on open land. Please support policies and legislation that makes it possible in NH.

Laurie Gullion
41 Griffin Rd.
Deerfield, NH 03037
603-463-5440


